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There may be a time in the future when such a corridor is incorporated

into regional, state, or local plans. However, the existing plans (which

address twenty or more years of the future) do not suggest a need for

any such corridor.  The CRC project completes a series of improvements

that have been identified, many years ago, as necessary, and have been

adopted as part of official plans for the highways, the two cities, and the

two transit systems.
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